
Are you a qualified solicitor or barrister? 
Do you have min. 2/3 years’ experience in family law,
employment law or general law issues?  
Can you be part of a panel that we could ask to
volunteer for the phone line on a
regular/weekly/fortnightly  basis for half a day/day?

During Covid-19 FLAC is experiencing an unprecedented
demand for our services which we just cannot meet without

your assistance.

We are asking qualified solicitors and barristers to
volunteer on a regular basis remotely for a ½ day/day on
FLAC’s telephone information line providing basic legal

information. 

Please send your expression of interest and
a short CV to recruitment@flac.ie 

Can you volunteer with us to
make a difference.

Urgent Call for Lawyers 
to Volunteer on 

FLAC's Telephone Information Line


